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What’s Happening at WBC: 



New Life Group                                                                                                            

For six weeks starting Tuesday March 21st through Tuesday April 25th, John 

and Kathy Irvine will be hosting a Life Group in their home in Woodstock. From 

7:00 to 8:30 p.m. we will look at Lysa Terkeurst’s book, “Is God Speaking to 

Me?” In our world today there is no shortage of suggestions and demands as to 

who we should be listening to and following. This time together will be an oppor-

tunity to relax, laugh a little, and share without judgement. If you are interested 

you can call John or Kathy at 324-5836 or 324-0398 or call the church. Let us 

know if you’d like to come or if you want to know more about this. We’d love to 

spend some time together. God Bless! 

The Jean Quigg Rushton Missions  

Circle are meeting Monday, March 13th 

at 1:30 PM in the Gathering Room at 

WBC. Reminder about toonies for the 

2023 Children’s Mission Action Project. 

International Women’s Day  - March 8, 2023 

Bone Builders are collecting items for International Women’s Day on March 8, 
2023 in support of Sanctuary House. They are asking for donations of personal 
items for women and children, in particular brushes and combs. Items can be 

dropped off at the Welcome Centre in the foyer until Monday, March 13th. 

Observing the Lord’s Supper                                                                                            
During our Worship Service, Rev. Craig Woodcock will be leading the congrega-

tion in Communion. We invite anyone who believes in the Lord Jesus as their 
Savior to receive the cup and the bread in remembrance of His sacrifice for us. 
We also take this opportunity to give to our Benevolent Fund and Food Bank.  

Options for Giving 

→ In Person:  Offering Boxes & Debit 
machines are available in the foyer. 

→ Online:   woodstockbaptist.ca/give/      

→ e-Transfer:  
wbc.etransfer@gmail.com    

→ Preauthorized Debit Forms:    
    woodstockbaptist.ca/give/ 

→ Mail:  785 Main St, Woodstock,        
     E7M 2E9  
When giving via e-Transfer please 

include your church envelope number.  

 

Our 10:30 AM worship service will be streamed online  

to our website: https://woodstockbaptist.ca/watch-live/  

Facebook and YouTube 

Kid’s Church at 10:30 AM for ages 3 - Grade 5. 

Nursery available during our 10:30 AM service for ages 0 - 2. 

Sermon Series: Living the Life—A Study in 1 John                                                                                 

Sermon Title: Light Therapy                                                                                                        

Scripture: 1 John 1:5-10 

Life Groups at 9:15 AM 

• Understanding Basic Biblical Prophecy:  A Life Changing Experience with 

Carolyn VanDine in the Boardroom 

• Managing Our Finances God’s Way with Don Oulton & Jeff DeMerchant in 

the Youth Room 

With Rev. Craig Woodcock                                            

Sunday, March 5, 2023, 10:30 AM 

What’s Happening at WBC 

Sunday: 

• No Youth Group due to March 

Break 

Monday: 

• Bone Builders at 10:00 AM  

• Young Adults at 7:00 PM contact 

Tiffany:  tiffany.sears3@gmail.com 

Tuesday: 

• Young at Heart Potluck & Puzzle 

Swap at 12:00 PM contact Carlene 

Carvell 

• No Rooted & Refreshed due to 

March Break 

• Glow at 6:00 PM contact Tiffany:  

tiffany.sears3@gmail.com 

• Growth Track at 6:30 PM contact 

Pastor Craig:                               

ckwoodcock1@gmail.com 

Wednesday: 

• Ladies Fellowship Time from 10:00 

AM—12:00 PM contact Rita Sonier 

• No Rooted & Refreshed due to 

March Break 

Thursday: 

• Ladies Bible Study at 9:00 AM con-

tact Corinne:  

jeffcor.gray@gmail.com 

Friday: 

• Bone Builders at 10:00 AM  

• No Moms & Tots due to March 

Break 

Saturday:  

• Men’s Breakfast at 7:30 AM contact 

Steve Goupille:                               

sjgoupille@gmail.com 

 
Pray for Dr. Greg Jones, Associate Ex-

ecutive Minister and Director for Congre-
gational Renewal with the CBAC. Pray 
for him as he encourages and equips 
churches and pastors to discover the 
mission that God has called them to-

ward in their neighbourhoods. Pray for 
our Mission Edge initiative, that these 

materials and discussions would be ef-
fective in helping churches align with 

Jesus’ mission of sacrificial love.  

Announcement from CBM 
Michael Waddell’s ministry role with 

CBM is transitioning from Global Field 
Staff to Canadian Office Staff as of Jan-
uary 2023. Michael invites you to contin-
ue to support CBM and offers the follow-
ing suggestions: Vennture Programming 
or Field Staff Kathryn Scott. More infor-

mation can be found at cbmin.org. 

Please Pray for our Known Sick:                    
At Home: Anita Rattray, Don Kimball,  
Wayne Rennie, David Cook, Jane 
Thornton, Harlow Price, Gord Giberson, 
Isaac Derrah, Mary Somerville                                    
URVH: Elinor McBreairty, Steve      
Wagstaff, Hedley Graham                                                       
Carleton Manor:  Richard McCain                                      

Baby Shower                                                                                                                
For Andrew & Tiffany Booker will be held 
on Saturday, March 18th at 10:30 AM in 

the Gathering Room.  Ladies are en-
couraged to bring light refreshments. 
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